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01 November 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Armistice Day Service 
 
I would like to inform you about an opportunity for your child to represent the College at Helston 
Town Armistice Day Service on Friday 11 November 2022, following an invitation from the Royal 
British Legion. 
 
On this occasion, we are only able to take 15 students and places will be filled on a first come, first 
served basis. If you would like your child to take part in this event, please complete this short Google 
Form: https://forms.gle/giyJMX3A532fiZ3M6.  
 
Arrangements  
 
On the day of this event, attending students should meet staff in South Site Reception at 10.15am. 
From here, staff and students will walk to Gryll’s Monument, where the service will commence. The 
service will include a two-minute silence and the opportunity for students to lay crosses. At the end 
of the service, students will walk back to the College, with an estimated return time of 12.00pm.  
 
Students are expected to wear full school uniform and we ask that students bring a bottle of water.  
 
If you have, any questions about this event, please contact me via email 
mmugford@helston.cornwall.sch.uk.   
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
  
 
 

Mrs M Mugford  
Assistant Headteacher 
mmugford@helston.cornwall.sch.uk 
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